
 
 
 

Notice of Adjournment  
of the Special Meeting of the 

Lompoc Planning Commission 
 
Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Government Code Section 
54955, the special meeting of the Planning Commission of the City 
of Lompoc set for Wednesday, May 25, 2022, at 6:30 P.M., is 
adjourned to the following date, time, and location: 

 
Wednesday, June 8, 2022, at 6:30 P.M. at the 

Council Chamber at Lompoc City Hall, located at 
100 Civic Center Plaza, Lompoc, CA. 

 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all matters originally scheduled and 
noticed for the special meeting on Wednesday, May 25, 2022, including all 
noticed public hearings, will be heard at the adjourned meeting date, time, and 
location set forth above. 
 
 
 
 
I hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of California that the foregoing 
notice was posted in accordance with the applicable legal requirements. 
 
Dated: May 26, 2022 
 
 
Brian Halvorson 
Brian Halvorson, Planning Manager 
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